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November 13, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians:  
 
Beginning Monday, September 14, 2020, Nebo School District will be switching to an “Open 
Restricted Meal Program.” Under this program, breakfast and lunch are available for free to all 
students enrolled in Nebo School District, including remote learners. 
 
If your student is a remote learner and you want to participate, please call your school each morning 
before 9 a.m. to place your order. Meals will be available for pick up in the front office 30 minutes 
before your school’s scheduled lunch. A 15-minute time frame has been allotted for meal pick up.   
 
For the safety of our students, meals will only be available to students enrolled in the Nebo School 
District and will not be available to other children. This will help ensure the safety of our students and 
their families as additional foot traffic is kept to a minimum in our buildings. 
 
This program is scheduled to run through the end of the school year, May 28, 2021, or until funding is 
exhausted. We will send updates as developments occur.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Spencer Sainsbury 
Child Nutrition Department 

 


